
 

 

 

Circular No (27) for 2018 

Invitation to attend HR Club Forum on “Augmented 

Human: Do We Really Know What’s Coming Up” 

To: All Ministries, Federal Entities, and Local Authorities   

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

The Human Resource Club, in cooperation with Dubai Government Human 

Resources Department, has the pleasure of inviting you to attend the 

forum entitled: 

“Augmented Human: Do We Really Know What’s Coming Up?” 

The event to be held on Wednesday, November 21, 2018, at 

InterContinental Festival City Hotel, from 12,30 – 2,30 pm, will host:   

Mr. Hussain Shaikh 

HCM Strategy Director at Oracle for East & Central Europe, 

Middle East & Africa (ECEMEA Region) 

During the interactive session, the following topic will be addressed: Is 

HR keeping up with the technology changes? Do we really know what is 

Artificial Intelligence (AI)? What are the consequences of AI for the 

workforce? Is Human & Robotic Resources Manager position already 

open?  

Thank you for your cooperation  

Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

NB: Instant translation available  

For registration and RSVP:  

For more information, please contact: 

Waoud Al Darmaki Te: 04 231 91 16          Email: WAIDarmaki@gov.ae    


